The patrons of USD 244, Burlington School District, are looking to add an addition to the existing Burlington High School Vo-Ag shop and renovate the existing shop.  Due to the complexity and phasing challenges of the facility improvement project, the Board of Education of USD 244 has determined that Construction Management at Risk per “Alternative Project Delivery Building Construction Procurement Act” found in K.S.A. 19-216b et seq. will provide the best value for the project. Public comment regarding the Construction Management at Risk project delivery system will be received at a Special Board Meeting on November 1, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. at 301 Neosho Street, Burlington, Kansas 66839.  USD 244 patrons may contact Mr. Clark Simpson with GMCN Architects, 620-276-3244 with questions or comments prior to this meeting.

